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From:
Sent: 14 December 2014 15:35
To: Licensing
Subject: Attention of re proposed supermarket at 122 Broomhill Road,

Aberdeen

Dear

We feel this supermarket is unnecessary as there is already a similar one on the corner of Balmoral Place
and Broomhill Road and would be detrimental to their business.

Yours sincerely,


